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	Commissie  BuZa
	

	
	Assemblee Nationale de Mali
Commission des Affaires etrangères des Maliens de l’Extérieur et de l’Integration Africaine

À l’attention de monsieur Bouaré

	
	

	
	

	
	

	

	

	

	Pace and date:
	Den Haag, 23 june 2009

	Relating:
	Your letter of 22 December 2008

	Our Reference
	2009Z12110

	

	

	Dear Mr Bouaré,

	

	The standing committee on Foreign Affairs has duly received your kind letter about the intention of your  committee to visit the Netherlands.

In its meeting of 11 June 2009 the standing committee on Foreign Affairs decided they would be most interested in discussing issues of mutual interest, such as development cooperation and the regional situation with your delegation. Such a meeting with a delegation of your committee could be organised in the period you will visit the Netherlands.
I kindly request you to contact me again when your working visit has been arranged, in order to plan a meeting with the standing committee on Foreign Affairs

In the meantime, I thank you again for your friendly letter and remain,


	Yours sincerely,
The secretary of the standing committee on Foreign Affairs,
R. Van der Kolk-Timmermans 


	Tweede Kamer der Staten-Generaal

Postbus 20018

2500 EA Den Haag



	T. 070-3182211

	E.  cie.buza@tweedekamer.nl



